
For City Council Meeting, 11 December 2012 

  SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT PANEL 
(from 8 November 2012) 
 

 
SMP 

 Annual Scrutiny Report to Council (Panel minute 13 refers) 
 
The purpose of the report by the Head of Customer, Community & 
Democratic Services, set out on pages 101 to 107 of the appendices, is to 
comply with the City Council’s Constitution which requires information reports 
to be provided to the Scrutiny Management Panel and subsequently full 
Council on the work in which the scrutiny panels have been involved. 
 

  RECOMMENDED by Scrutiny Management Panel to Council that Council 
resolves that the report be received and the work done by the panels be 
acknowledged. 
 

   
 
 
 
 
Councillor Michael Andrewes 
Chair 
 

 


